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5th February 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers,         

 

At Eastway Primary School, we absolutely love reading as we use it in every single lesson. To kick off 
the beginning of our World Book Day Celebrations, we are hoping to raise money (our target is £500) 
to buy new reading materials for children throughout the school. We would like your child to take part 
in a sponsored read challenge for a whole month. Starting on Thursday 6th February 2025 until 
Thursday 6th March 2025 (World Book Day)   

The expectation is that everyone reads book/ or shares a book for 10 minutes every day- this 
is on top of your daily reading. They can read books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, 
websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, instructions– anything with words! 

The child and class in each year group who reads the most minutes will also win a special prize! Each 
child that participates will also receive a certificate. 

If you are able to support our sponsored read, please find enclosed a sponsorship form and reading log 
for your child if they wish to use it to record their reading. 

Please get your relatives, friends and work colleagues involved in sponsoring your child. You can sponsor 
your child for any amount you choose (e.g. 20p a day £1 a day, £5 or £10 for the whole challenge 
etc.).  

All of the children who complete the challenge will be put into a prize draw to win a variety of prizes.  

 

Thank you so much. 

Mrs Brown  
English Lead  
 
  
 
 
 


